From: - ﬂp
Tambolaam.p.c.

Dugong Creek Cb'

7
The Executive Secretary QP
AAJVS PORT BLAIR e -

To,

5ir,

Kindly recall our pisguasiun on 7.1.1988 when you visitad
Dugong Creek,as you ar;fgﬁat Honourable Lt.Governor visited
Dugong Creek last year and I discussed with him in the
Community Hall regarding the appointment of Sri Ram Chander
as Chowkidar for our new plantation as Rengali Settlars
come in night in the plantation across the creek and takeaway
coconuts.I was assured by Lt.G. that Sri Ram Chandesr will be
appointed.

Sri Ram Chander is a hard warking and very honest man,
he has also worked previously in leave vacancy of Sri Saibu
Ram whenever he went on leave to mainland.

Further this ouestion was also raised by me in the
Pradesh Council Meeting a copy of the same is enclosed
herswith for your perusal.

Hence I have to request you that the matter may please
be reviewed and Sri Ram Chander may please be appointed
as Chowkidar for our new plantation.

Thanking you.

Yours faithfully
Q

Yaftarg

(Tambolae)

mec
Dated=24.1.1988 Dugong Creek



